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A huge thank you to those who attended the AGM last week. 

Our existing committee past holders have now stepped down: Thank you to Toni Harrington 

(Treasurer) and Charlotte Ward (Co-Chair) for all your hard work. 

We are delighted to now have a fantastic committee in place! 

                                   

       

                                                                             

 

MEET THE COMMITTEE 
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AND THE CLASS REPS!! AND THE CLASS REPS!!!! 



 

 

   

                                                         

                          

                  

                 THANK YOU TO ALL OUR CLASS REPS 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE      
 

 

We have a Christmas Fayre Planning Session this Friday 11th October from 7pm at the Six Bells Pub 

(opposite Newdigate Church) 

Everyone is welcome! There are lots of small jobs to do and we love hearing new ideas for stalls, 

activities and ways we can raise extra funds!! Please come along. 

 

The Fayre is on Saturday 7th December, 10am – 2pm. 

 

 

 CHRISTMAS FAYRE  



 

 

 


